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“There are exactly as many special   

occasions in life as we choose to       

celebrate..” 

Robert Brault 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for ensuring that your child has 

returned to school wearing the correct school uniform. The pupils all look very smart. I 

have also been really impressed by the pupils attitudes to the changes we announced 

a couple of weeks ago. As you are aware many of our pupils find change difficult and 

the fact that the vast majority of the pupils have managed the class changes so well, is 

indicative of the progress the pupils have made since joining Quest.  

During the May half term some of the building works needed to accommodate the new  

pupils for September was started. I have been very impressed with the contractors 

who have already managed to divide one of the classrooms into two.  

Finally, I would like to draw your attention to a piece of software that John Biddulph, 

the ASD Consultant, has developed to support children who have sensory integration 

difficulties. The system uses music and sound (composed by John) that helps balance 

the sensory  system, helps develop better sleep, health and has other benefits. We 

will be using this with some of our pupils. However, if you feel that you would like to 

purchase this to use at home. The cost in £9.99 and can be purchased using the web 

addresses below. 

http://www.johnbiddulph.com/ 

www.mymusicisdifferent.com/ 

I hope that you all have a good weekend.  

Best wishes 

Nicola 

Please can we remind parent/carers to call school on 01788 593 112, before 9am 

if your child may be late or is unwell.  

You will also need to contact the taxi company to let them know. 

http://www.johnbiddulph.com/
http://www.mymusicisdifferent.com/


Barry Loser and the Holiday of Doom  

by Jim Smith 

 

The brilliant Roald Dahl Funny Prize winning BARRY 

LOSER series. Perfect for readers aged 7-10 years old 

and fans of Diary of a Wimpy Kid, Tom Gates and      

Dennis the Menace. 'My best friend Bunky is sort of like 

my pet dog, so it was weird when he suddenly started 

fancying a cat one day.’ Barry can't wait to tell his friends that they've been      

invited on his family caravan holiday to Plonkton. 

 

But the weekend by the sea doesn't turn out to be the keelfest Barry was hoping 

for. It's all his best mate Bunky's fault for going and falling in love. OH. 

YEAR 9 IMMUNISATIONS 
We have arranged for Year 9 vaccinations (for Meningitis 

ACWY, Tetanus, Diphtheria and Polio) to take place at school 

on Thursday 28th June 2018. Letters and emails will be sent 

out over the next couple of days, however if you have any 

queries please contact reception. 

As you may already be aware, our delicious school dinners are     

currently being  supplied by an external company, called Educaterers. 

Whilst they have been proactive of renegotiating with food suppliers to keep 

costs down, the recent National Joint Council (NJC) pay increase in labour costs 

means that school dinner costs will increase slightly in September by 5 pence. 

This means that with effect from 1
st
 September 2018 a school meal will cost 

£2.45 per meal.  



THANK A TEACHER DAY 
It was our first Big Thank You Day as a Trust and we celebrated with cake 

and a few other treats just to let all the staff know that their commitment 

doesn't go unnoticed.  



BLACK COUNTRY MUSEUM 

During Topic sessions, the Year 8 and 9’s will be covering the period of 

Victorians and how their inventions and the way they lived have              

influenced how we now live.   



We know that many of our pupils are excited about the World Cup, amid the       

excitement, it is important to stay vigilant online and make sure children are aware 

of the potential dangers that they may be exposed to during large  sporting events. 

From cyber-attacks, malware, fake merchandise and fake  ticket offers, this guide 

is designed to inform parents and carers about online risks relating to the football 

and how they can help keep their children safe on the internet this summer. 

SAFEGUARDING 



BRAIN TEASERS 
 Can you figure out the word and phrases illustrated in the pictures below? 

     

Walking on   

ice 

Example: 

Example: 

I see you      

understand 

Misunderstood Walk in the 

Park 

One in a      

Million 

Looking Back You’re Under 

Arrest 

Stand by Me 

THIS WEEKS BRAIN TEASERS 
 Can you figure out the word and phrases illustrated in the pictures below? 

    

Answers in the next newsletter. 



Quest Contact details  

Quest Academy,  

St David’s Way,  

Bermuda Park,  

Nuneaton  

CV10 7SD 

E: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org 

T: 01788 593 112  
 

How to contact members of staff: 

Please contact Reception if you would like to speak with a member of staff. You will either 

be transferred or reception will e-mail the member of staff to let them know that you have 

called. 

Reporting pupil absence and lateness:  

If your child is absent for more than 7 days you will need to provide a doctors certificate. If 

we do not receive a doctors note and have not seen your child we will have no alternative 

but to refer the matter to the Safeguarding Board in line with our safeguarding procedures.  

 

TERM DATES 2017- 18  
Term starts Monday 4th June - Friday 20th July 2018 

TERM DATES 2018- 19  
 September – December (Autumn Term 2018) 

INSET Day: Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th September (no school) 

Start of Term: Wednesday 5th September 

Half Term: Monday 29th October – Friday 2nd November  

INSET Day: Friday 23rd November (no school) 

End of Term: Friday 21st December 

 January – April (Spring Term 2019) 

INSET Day: Monday 7th January (no school) 

Start of Term: Tuesday 8th January 

Half Term: Saturday 16th February – Sunday 24th February  

INSET Day: Monday 18th March (no school) 

End of Term: Friday 12th April  

 April – July (Summer Term 2019) 

Start of Term: Monday 29th April 

Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May (no school) 

Half Term: Saturday 25th May – Sunday 2nd June 

End of Term: Friday 19th July 

SAFEGUARDING—VISITORS POLICY 
Keeping children safe in school is every school’s priority. As part of our Visitors’ Policy, we require all    

visitors to sign in at reception and read and sign our Visitor’s Code of Conduct. Please, therefore, do not 

take offence when our office staff ask you to adhere to our procedures. Should any parent /carer feel   

unable to comply, we will be unable to let you past the reception area.  


